
Dr. Taylor Honored with Presidential Citation  

 

(Bethesda, Maryland –October 1, 2010)  

 

Each year the President of the American Academy of Otolaryngology- Head and Neck 

Surgery honors selected individuals who have made significant contributions to the 

specialty. This year, Dr. Duane J. Taylor, was one of six individuals selected by the 

AAO-HNS President Ron Kuppersmith, MD, MBA to receive this prestigious honor at 

the opening ceremony of the Annual Meeting held in Boston , Massachusetts on 

September 26, 2010. Dr. Taylor is the Medical Director of Le Visage ENT & Facial 

Plastic Surgery in Bethesda, Maryland . Dr. Duane J. Taylor said , “ I am proud to be a 

member of the Academy and deeply appreciative and humbled by this award.” Dr. 

Taylor, serves on the Board of Governors , is  Chair of the Diversity Committee and was 

a moderator and speaker for one of the many educational programs offered at this years 

annual meeting .  


